
P. 5 05 

RE: Reg. No. 2505 State Board of Medicine #I 6A-4916: Physician Assistants 

Dear Chairman Bush: 

The Pennsylvania State Coroners Association filed comments to the above-
captioned proposed regulation of the State Board of Medicine regarding the appropriate 
notification of a coroner when a death occurs and the physician assistant is available to 
sign the death certificate. 

The Coroners are pleased to note that the State Board of Medicine took these 
comments into account and accordingly modified the regulation. 

The Pennsylvania State Coroners Association has no further objections to the 
regulation as currently amended. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Susan M. Shanaman, Solicitor 
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